
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 20th January 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

In English, our Sparrow has been tell-
ing The Happy Prince all about the 
beautiful things that await him in 
Egypt. On Wednesday, we explored 
how the Pyramids were built and 

worked in groups to build our own 
pyramids using a range of different 

materials. 

Maths 

This week the children have divided 1 digit number by a 2 
digit number with remainders. Please do practice this skill at 
home asking questions such as 31÷ 3 =, 29 ÷ 2 = and 99÷5 =. 

PSHRE 

This week we discussed how we would feel when we achieve  
our dreams/ambitions. The children used positive words such 
as awesome, proud and confident to describe their feelings.   

History 

This week the  children have used iPads to carry out their own 
research about different aspects of  life in Ancient Egypt, such 
as mummification, food and farming and gods and goddess-
es. Next week the children  will be using the  facts they have 

discovered to create  a poster all about Ancient Egypt. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming. 3Moore will be swim-
ming every Monday morning from 9th 
January 2023 to 13th February. Please 
see letter sent for the correct equipment 
to wear/bring. Please ensure your child 
has a swimming hat—this includes both 
girls and boys. 

 Learning together week—w/c 23rd Janu-
ary 2023. We look forward to welcoming 
you to our classes next week. 

 Please read with your child every day 
and record the reading done in your 
child's reading record. Thank you for 
your support with this. 

 A reminder that all children in year 3 
need to bring in fruit and a water bottle 
on a daily basis. 

 Homework is expected to be completed 
by all children. If your child is having dif-
ficulty understanding the homework, 
please encourage them to speak to their 
class teacher. Homework is due in every 
Friday morning and new homework is 
given out the same day. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:      Jordan D              3Moore:           Laila               3Wicks:     Mahdi 

Word of the Week:        history 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Clubs 

It is fantastic to see so many year 3 children participating in after 
school sporting events. It is essential that your child has all the cor-
rect equipment for their clubs, otherwise they will be unable to par-

ticipate. 


